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June 25, 2019 

Attention: Community Brain Injury Service (CBIS) 
Providers 

Subject: Contract Extension and Business Meetings 
 
Contract Extension 
 
The current CBIS contract is set to expire on August 31, 2019. Please note that this contract will be 
extended until February 28, 2020, and you will be receiving documentation from our Purchasing 
department soon.  
 
Business Meetings 
In preparation for the next contract, we will be holding business meetings throughout the province 
to seek feedback from the network. The purpose of this meeting is to connect with the CBIS 
network of providers in order to learn about your experiences as providers of the CBIS contract, 
including what you feel is working well, and discuss and seek out areas for improvement for the 
impending contract. 

We have confirmed locations and dates for our CBIS business meetings in the third week of July as 
follows: 

• July 15th, Coast Bastion Inn, Nanaimo 

• July 17th, Westin Wall Centre, Richmond 

• July 19th, Delta Grand Hotel, Kelowna 

 
Registration 
Please complete your registration via the following link events.eply.com/CBISBusinessMeeting2019 

You may add agenda items or questions you would like addressed in the meeting directly on the 
registration form. 

 
 

The Program Bulletin serves as a communication channel between Health Care Services and the program 
providers. If you would like to be added to the email list, change your email address or be removed from the 
list, please send an email to hcsinqu@worksafebc.com requesting the change. 

 

https://events.eply.com/CBISBusinessMeeting2019
mailto:hcsinqu@worksafebc.com

